
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
VACANCY ON CITY LIBRARY BOARD 

One vacancy to serve a one-year, one-month term, expiring August 2021. 
 

One vacancy exists on the City Library Board due to resignation. Board members are 
appointed by Valdez City Council. 

The City Library Board is an advisory board to the City Council. It is empowered to: 

• Receive, consider, and evaluate public input, opinions, and recommendations 
regarding care, staffing, equipping, and managing the City Library. 
 

• Act in an advisory capacity to the City Council in regard to the planning and 
implementation of the programs dealing with use of development of the City Library 
and its resources. 
 

• Make recommendations to the City Council regarding the City Library budget. 
 

• Perform other activities as may be requested by the City Council. 

Online applications may be submitted through the City’s boards and commissions 
application portal at www.valdezak.gov/boardsandcommissions. Paper applications are 
available at City Hall and can be submitted by email to aferko@valdezak.gov or dropped 
off at the front desk of City Hall. Deadline for submission is June 30, 2020 at  
5:00 p.m. for appointment by City Council on July 7th.    

Posted 06.15.2020 
Allie Ferko, CMC, Deputy City Clerk    
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